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Tales from the Drift!
KS2 were recently fortunate
enough to spend an afternoon
with local author, Chris Morris.
Chris read extracts from his  
stories, Tales from the Drift. It
was so lovely to sit and  listen to a
story.

The children  were so  excited to  
have their questions answered  
and to  hear about the inspiration
behind  the series of books and
the characters.

Following on from Chris Morris’
visit,  the children are invited to
design a character in the style of
Chris’. They must give them  a
name and a  description of their
appearance and personality along
with a drawing. Chris will be
choosing a winner to  feature in
one of his future  books.

All entries will be due  in
10th November.


